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This isn’t right at all. You’re going to put all of these gun shops out of business as 

well and a big chunk of pawn shops. We have laws and regulations and already are 

required to pass background checks, I have not been to a single gun store that will 

release a gun until you are fully approved on a background check to make sure 

everything is clear and you’re ok to own it. None of this law is alright in my eyes, if 

you want classes to be taken  then that’s fine but you’re going to kill a lot of small 

businesses and a lot of peoples hobbies by doing this.  


